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CNHS Curriculum and Planning Committee 

Memo 
To: Dr. Noma Anderson, Dean, CNHS 

From: Dr. Elizabeth Adams, Chair, CNHS Curriculum and Planning Committee  

Date: 5/9/2022 

Re: End of Year Report 

2021-2022 CNHS Curriculum and Planning Committee End of Year Report 

This academic year, the membership of the CNHS Curriculum and Planning Committee included Koela 
Ray (Biomedical & Health Sciences), Tara Burnham (Nursing), Kit Vreeland (Rehabilitation & 
Movement Sciences), Elizabeth Adams (Communication Sciences & Disorders/Chair of committee), 
and Jeremy Sibold (ex-officio).  

The committee met twenty-four times this academic year.  The minutes for each meeting are found 
on the L: drive (CNHS Administration> Committees> Curriculum Planning Committee).  There were 
approximately 90 Course Action Forms (CAFs) which were reviewed and processed by the committee.   
Syllabi were reviewed and approved for all new courses. 

Along with the CAF approvals and syllabi reviews, the committee reviewed the following program 
proposals and requests.  They are as follows: 

1. Proposal for Communication Sciences & Disorders minor revisions – submitted by CSD, approved 
by the Faculty Senate 12/20/22 

2. Proposal for new Integrative Health minor – submitted by RMS, approved by the Faculty Senate 
4/25/22 

3. Proposal for new Integrative Health & Wellness Coaching minor – submitted by RMS, approved 
by the Faculty Senate 4/25/22 

4. Proposal to terminate the Integrative Healthcare undergraduate certificate – submitted by RMS, 
approved by the Faculty Senate 4/25/22 

5. Proposal to terminate the Integrative Health & Wellness Coaching undergraduate certificate – 
submitted by RMS, approved by the Faculty Senate 4/25/22 

6. Proposal for Medical Diagnostics minor – submitted by BHSC, approved by the Faculty Senate 
3/28/22 

Moving forward it is expected that the CPC will begin processing Course Action Forms related to 
the new General Education Requirements (Catamount Core) and the course renumbering 
process (transitioning from 3 digits to 4 digits) starting next year.  As needed, additional support 
will be provided to departments related to these two endeavors. 


